
Dear Food Lovers, 

We are excited to announce the expansion of our outdoor dining space just in time for the 

beautiful seasons ahead! Our new setup will provide a unique al fresco dining experience, 

allowing you to enjoy your favorite dishes in a delightful ambiance. 

Starting from [Start Date], join us in our freshly expanded outdoor area where you can savor 

your meals under the sun or stars. With exquisite landscaping and comfortable seating, our goal 

is to enhance your dining experience. 

To celebrate this expansion, we are thrilled to offer a special menu featuring seasonal ingredients 

sourced from local farmers. Indulge in creative dishes while soaking in the picturesque 

surroundings. 

We can't wait to welcome you to our new outdoor oasis! Make your reservations today and enjoy 

the flavors of the season. 

Warm wishes, 

[Your Restaurant Name] 


